
Important Notification: Peak Energy 

Consumption Alert 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Customer Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to providing excellent service 

and ensuring the reliability of the energy grid, we want to inform you about a recent peak in 

energy consumption. 

On [Insert Date], our records indicate that your energy consumption reached levels typical of 

peak usage times. This can lead to higher charges on your bill, as well as potential service 

interruptions if demand continues to rise. 

To help manage your energy consumption and avoid additional fees, we recommend: 

• Reducing usage during peak hours (typically between [Insert Time] to [Insert Time]). 

• Utilizing energy-efficient appliances. 

• Monitoring your energy consumption via our online portal. 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our customer 

service team at [Insert Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your understanding and support in helping us manage energy resources 

effectively. 

Sincerely, 

[Utility Company Name] 

[Utility Company Contact Information] 


